
Welcome and Getting Connected
If you would like to be added to our mailing list, please
scan the QR code. It will take you to the Virtual Connect
Card where you can enter your information and  let us
know what ministry areas you’d like to learn more about.
You can also submit prayer requests and praises. 
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Announcements and Information

November 24, 2024

Welcome Pastor Dylan Kelly
This morning we are pleased to welcome guest pastor Dylan Kelly
along with his wife Heidi, and family. Pastor Dylan is from Dayspring
Wesleyan Church in Marion, Ohio, where he serves as Online
Campus Pastor. Thank you for being with us and delivering this
morning’s message!

Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes - Due tomorrow by noon!
Boxes are now available in the lobby for you to take home and fill.
Boxes are due back by noon tomorrow - Monday, November 25th. 

“For the Lord is good and his love 
endures forever; his faithfulness continues

through all generations.” 
– Psalm 100:5



Night to Shine Update
Due to costs associated with Night to Shine and its official
affiliation with the Tim Tebow Foundation, CCWC is going to take a
different approach this year and sponsor our own prom. We’ll
share more information about this in the new year, but for now, we
want volunteers and honored guests to know that the new date for
the event will be Friday, April 4, 2025 from 6:00 - 9:00 p.m. The
event will be very similar in nature, and we will need many
volunteers. 

December Hymn Sing - Wednesday, December 4
The December holidays are close at hand, so you will not want to
miss our December Hymn Sing scheduled for Wednesday,
December 4, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. in the Kenney Chapel at CCWC. Our
night of worship will be a special blessing as we have two
individuals who have volunteered to bring us a beautiful rendition
of “Silent Night.” You will want to be there! Katie Conner will be
reading some special scriptures to help us celebrate Christ’s birth.
Please contact Stephanie Morris at stephanie.h.morris@gmail.com
if you have any questions. Lastly, due to the New Year Holiday on
Wednesday, January 1, 2025, the January Hymn Sing will be
Wednesday, January 8 at 6:30 p.m.

Save the Dates
Sunday, December 8th from 6:00 - 8:00 p.m. - Simply
Christmas. Many volunteers needed. If you weren't here last
week for the bulletin insert, you may pick one up at the
Information Desk in the lobby. 
Saturday, December 14th at 2:00 p.m. - Secret Sisters “Reveal”
- Join your fellow Secret Sister for activities, fellowship,
cookies, and more! 
Sunday, December 15th from 12:30-4:30 p.m. - Women’s
Caroling at area nursing homes. Children welcome to attend.
We will have a lunch beforehand after the second service. Sign
up will begin November 17th. We also need 100+ Christmas
cards with handwritten, personal notes of encouragement
that we can deliver to residents. 

CCWC Basketball and Cheer
CCWC Basketball and Cheer is approaching, and we are pleased to
announce our details for this season. We will provide a Co-Ed
Fundamentals Day Camp, along with 8 games and an end-of-season
tournament for players in kindergarten through third grade.
Additionally, we will have a Cheer program for kids in kindergarten
through fifth grade. We invite you to join us for a season dedicated
to skill development and community engagement in both basketball
and cheer. Registration is $50, and we look forward to welcoming
you this season.

CCWC Sports Opportunities
Tuesdays from 6:00 - 7:45 p.m. (outside) - Pick up flag football
continues, weather permitting
Tuesdays from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. - Casual play Ping Pong
continues 
Fridays from 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. - Pick up basketball continues for
ages 16 and up

Sunday School Opportunities
Edie Post is facilitating a class on the book of Revelation. All are
welcome to attend. The class meets during the first service (9:00
a.m.) in room 2B which is next to the elevator. 

Mark Ervin is leading a class called “Life Lessons.” The class utilizes
materials from Northpoint Church (Andy Stanley) to discuss life
issues. The class meets in the classroom in the back hallway of the
church directly behind the baptistry. All are welcome!

The Wesley Bible Class is for any adult who likes to study scripture
and enjoys class discussion. This class meets from 10:30 - 11:30 a.m.
in room 137. For more information feel free to contact Dale Minor at
740.742.2274 or email him at reclaim.ministry@gmail.com.
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